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Dear Parents,  

 

As the end of the year quickly approaches, we are looking to provide all of the children at Sun 

Academy Bradwell with the opportunity to visit the academy for half a day to see their friends, say 

goodbye to the staff within their current year group and begin to form relationships with the staff 

that will be teaching them next year. For those children who have not attended the academy since 

March due to the national pandemic, this will also give them the opportunity to become familiar 

with the current academy layout and systems.    

In order to provide space for the transition visits safely, children in Year 1 and Year 6 will revert to 

home learning from Monday 13th July, therefore Thursday 9th July will be the last day of face to face 

learning within the academy.  Reception and Nursery places will continue to be offered alongside 

places for key worker and vulnerable children until the end of the academic year.  

 

Transition visit times are listed below (current classes) 

Day 9:30-12:00 1:00-3:30 

Monday 13th July  Reception  Year 2 

Tuesday 14th July  Year 5 Year 3 

Wednesday 15th July  Year 4 Year 1 

Thursday 16th July Nursery  Year 6  

 

The academy is currently operating a one way system for drop off and collection with floor markings 

outlining the 2 meter distancing. All children will enter through the main car park gate where they 

will be directed to the relevant door by the members of staff outside; this will also be the door that 

children are collected from. The exit will be via the pedestrian gate immediately after dropping your 

child off. Children do not need to bring anything into the academy; all drinks and snacks will be 

provided.  

In order to prepare resource packs for your child to use during the transition visit, your child’s class 

teacher will phone you and your child next week to confirm their attendance for the transition visit. 

  

If you any questions in relation to the transition visits please contact the school office. All risk 

assessments will be available on the academy website if needed. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Niemczyk 
Principal 


